

## CATHERINE E. PUGH Mayor 250 City Hall, 100 North Holliday Street Baltimore, Maryland 21202

Honorable Members of the Baltimore City Council 100 N. Holliday St., Suite 400 Baltimore, MD 21202

November 2, 2018

Re: Bill 18-0078R - Informational Hearing - Coordination of CitiWatch with ATVES and DAS Installations

Dear Members of the City Council,

City Council Resolution 18-0078 has been introduced for the purpose of requesting that various City agencies, including the Mayor's Office on Criminal Justice, appear before the Council to testify on how DAS and ATVES installations can be coordinated with additional CitiWatch cameras to ease the overall cost burden of implementing these technologies

MOCJ is in support of coordinated efforts that would ease the burden of the cost of additional CitiWatch cameras in order to improve public safety in Baltimore City. We are currently engaged with CrownCastle to coordinate the installation of CCTV cameras on DAS poles. We look forward to testifying at the hearing and discussing these collaborations further.

Sincerely

Andrew Vetter

Director

Mayor's Office of Criminal Justice